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Rep. Billings Statement on Governor Evers’ 2023 State of the State Address 

 
Madison, Wis – Tonight Governor Tony Evers gave his 2023 State of the State Address. Upon the conclusion of his 

address Rep. Billings released the following statement. 

 

“Governor Evers highlighted his many accomplishments of the previous four years and the progress made on critical 

issues in spite of the challenges faced during COVID-19. He highlighted the successful funding programs to bolster our 

small businesses, the emergency funding to local governments, and the healthy fiscal climate in the state. 

 

“The Governor is right, the time is now to work together to address the issues we are facing moving forward. The 

strategic investments put forward for education, childcare, and infrastructure are exactly what our government needs to 

do to help local business and families be successful. The State of Wisconsin is facing a record $6.6 billion budget surplus 

and the Governor is putting forward a strong plan to invest in the areas which will most benefit our communities and our 

economy.”  

 

“I am particularly proud of the Governor’s proposed investments in childcare and public education, addressing PFAS, 

bolstering shared revenue, and supporting small businesses. These are issues that rise to great importance in the Coulee 

Region. I was happy to hear that the Governor is responding to the needs of our community.” 

 

Rep. Jill Billings serves the 95th District in the Wisconsin State Assembly. The 95th district includes all of the city of  

La Crosse, town of Campbell and a portion of the town of Shelby. 
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